
From: Pam Hayes
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I am a forest owner and I support STRONG climate legislation
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 8:04:38 AM

Dear Legislators,
I am a forest and mill owner and I support strong climate legislation. We are already experiencing
the impacts of the climate crisis in Oregon, including dying trees in our forests from hotter summers.
Pam Hayes – Senate District 17


